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HEALTH SCIENCES INFORMATION

March 2, 1975

Dear Miss Gilpin,
It was such a pleasure meeting you at the Lawrence Ranch 

this past weekend. We all enjoyed the conference tremendously— 
especially your stories from the "real" Old West!

'Thought you might like to have the enclosed photographs 
as a remembrance of the good time.

I will look for you in Santa Pe this spring or summer......
it's always a treat for the eyes after long weeks in Albuquerque.
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